
Proposal for Improved Crosswalks and 

Signage 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to propose enhancements to the crosswalks and signage in our community. As a 

resident of [Community Name], I have observed that many of our crosswalks do not adequately 

ensure the safety of pedestrians, particularly in high-traffic areas. 

By implementing clearer signage and more visible crosswalks, we can significantly reduce the 

risk of accidents and improve overall safety for both pedestrians and drivers. I propose the 

following improvements: 

• Installation of LED-lit crosswalk signs to increase visibility. 

• Painting reflective markings for crosswalks to enhance visibility at night. 

• Adding pedestrian countdown signals at key intersections. 

• Conducting a community survey to identify other potential safety issues related to 

pedestrian access. 

These enhancements will not only improve safety but also encourage more residents to walk, 

thus promoting a healthier lifestyle and reducing traffic congestion. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this proposal in further detail and explore potential 

funding options. Thank you for considering this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


